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House Bill 2007 further weakens Oregon’s preemption law in order to allow localities 

to prohibit concealed carry in public buildings and on their grounds. Preemption is 

meant to prevent localities from passing their own anti-gun ordinances and creating a 

confusing patchwork of gun laws where citizens across the state do not have the 

same rights. This bill will result in vast expansions of ineffective gun-free zones, that 

invite crime. 


